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Upcoming Events  
 Michigan Diabetes Prevention Network,  March 

21, 2018 

 ABLe training, Jan. 24-25th, contact Emily Llore 

(E.Llore@nwhealth.org) for more information 

 
Missed it? Archived webinars: 
 Medicare Diabetes Prevention Program 101 

webinar 

 DPRP 2018 Diabetes Prevention Program 

Standards 

 
Candy Take Back 2017 
Wow! What a fabulous response we had to this 
year’s candy take back! We added two additional 
partners: MHC Cadillac and Manistee hospitals. 
Between all three participating hospitals, we 
collected over 1,000 pounds! 
 
Below is a picture of Paxton Sisson who won a bike 
from McClain’s Cycle in Cadillac. Also pictured is   
Dr. Vollbrecht, Medical Director of NMDI, with the 
Diabetes Education team from Munson Medical 
Center. 

  
 
 
 

2017 NMDI Annual Report 
This year, NMDI was honored to interview a type 1 
diabetes advocate and philanthropist-in-training. 
Download our 2016-2017 annual report to learn about 
his inspiring efforts in our region. 

 
“How Care Managers Can Prepare Patients to 

Have the Most Successful DSME Appointment” 

NMDI continues to find ways to support care managers 

as they work hard to support their patients with 

diabetes.  Diabetes Self-Management Education and 

Support is a recommended standard of medical care in 

diabetes, it is evidenced-based and has equal A1C 

reductions compared to Metformin. Certified diabetes 

educators can work with care managers to support 

diabetes management plans. NMDI recently presented 

about this collaboration through the Michigan Care 

Management Resource Center.  Listen to the recorded 

webinar: http://nmdi.org/physicians 

2018 Standards of Medical Care in 
Diabetes 
American Diabetes Association (ADA) annually 

releases diabetes treatment and care 

management recommendations for healthcare 

providers.   

 

In addition to the standards of care updates, the 

committee will provide updates online 

throughout the year if evidence demonstrates 

inclusion. This is in part due to the rapidly 

changing technology available in the healthcare 

field.  Additionally, the Standards of Care will be 

the sole source of the ADA’s clinical 

recommendations  

 

Here is a link to the summary of the revisions.  

NMDI has posted the full revisions on our 

website at: http://nmdi.org/physicians.  
Interested in being a drop off site next year? Plan now!  

Email Amanda at awoods@mhc.net.   
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